Notice of Variances and Waivers
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on March 08, 2024, the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department), received a petition for Waiver from Meghan D. Bickel. The Petition Requests that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department), grant a waiver to Section 626.431, Florida Statutes, allowing appointment to be granted without qualifying as a first-time applicant.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos - Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
